From: Joe Lusson

To: licensing; Rummel, Marsha; Lindsey Lee; Dana Perry
Cc: <tlna-council@googlegroups.com>

Subject: Tenney-Lapham Support for Cargo Coffee, 750 E Wash
Date: Friday, June 9, 2023 3:57:12 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear ALRC and Ald. Rummel,

Dana Perry, music director at Cargo Coffee East, 750 E. Washington Avenue, joined our June Tenney-Lapham
Neighborhood Association monthly meeting to share the coffee shop's request to get their licensing in line with the
programming they've been offering for several years. We understand that they primarily offer indoor music on
Fridays and Saturdays, ending music by 8:30 p.m. and closing at 9 p.m. We also support them doing outdoor music
for Make Music Madison.

We are supportive of the plans that were shared with us and as a neighborhood association voted to offer our support
of their requested licenses.

Thanks for your consideration, and feel free to contact me if you have any questions or clarifications.
Sincerely,

Joe Lusson
TLNA Vice President
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